Notice to Students on SL5 Assignment
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Dear Student,

Please note that the applications for SL5 Assignment will be accepted until 5th March 2020.

Further, the students can apply for the SL5 assignment subject to completion of SB1, SC1, SB2
and SC2 before applying for the final viva voce interview for Associate membership. This
concession is available only for this time’s assignment.

CA Sri Lanka
Thank you,




